
2017 Strengthening Student Success Conference Proposal Accepted! 

5/04/17 
 
 

Dear Bill Scroggins,  

 

The Strengthening Student Success Conference Program Committee is delighted to accept your 

session, “"Preparing the College for Students - Not Just Preparing Students for College: An 

Organizational Strategy for Implementing Guided Pathways"”, for our 2017 Conference, to be 

held October 11-13 at the Hyatt Regency SFO in Burlingame, CA. Your presentation slot is 

during 80-minute Session 1 | 10/11/17 1:45 pm-3:05 pm.  

 

Following is the session description:  

 

As one of 30 colleges selected nationally by the American Association of Community 

Colleges to participate in their Guided Pathways program, Mt. San Antonio College will 

present its 9-step Guided Pathways model: using data to confront assumptions and redesign 

curriculum; incorporating student voices to establish career clusters; developing and mapping 

career clusters and meta majors; integrating contextualized learning led by faculty; linking 

maps to career exploration; integrating basic skills and discipline faculty with counseling; 

incorporating counseling to assist students in choosing an informed course of study; 

institutionalizing support; and impacting statewide policies. Participants will engage in 

dialog and sharing of common concerns and best practices.  

 

With the following presenters:  

 

Jeff Archibald, Mt. San Antonio College; Irene Malmgren, Mt. San Antonio College; Tom 

Mauch, Mt. San Antonio College; Bill Scroggins, Mt. San Antonio College  

 

With the following requested changes:  

 

Please be more specific of your pathways (bring samples) so that participants can learn from 

what you have already accomplished. Please also share student experiences going through 

your pathways.  

 

Finally, please make sure that all presenters listed on this session register for the conference by 

June 1, 2017 to ensure you each have a spot. Presenters are entitled to a discounted registration 

rate, available only at this link: https://www.regonline.com/SSSC17-presenters  

 

Additional registration and payment information is available here: 

http://rpgroup.org/Strenthening-Student-Success/Registration  

 

We will follow up with further logistical information in August. If you have any questions, 

please feel free to contact me at ltavelli@rpgroup.org. Thank you and we look forward to seeing 

you in October!  

 

All the best,  

 

Lila Tavelli  

Professional Development Events Coordinator  

The RP Group 

http://rpgroup.org/Strenthening-Student-Success/Registration

